
 

Victor Wong 

Pharmacist  

 

Vision 

As a candidate for the Board of Directors for the Ontario College of Pharmacists, my vision is to 
uphold and enhance the standards of pharmacy practice in Ontario by promoting excellence, 
upholding professional integrity, and ensuring high standards of patient care. I am committed to 
driving continuous improvement, fostering a collaborative healthcare environment, and advancing 
innovative and leading pharmacy practices to protect and serve the health and well-being of all 
Ontarians. 

Goals 

1) Ensure High Standards of Patient Care and Safety: I am committed to supporting policies 
that prioritize patient safety, effective care, and equitable access to high-quality pharmacy 
services for all Ontarians. 

2) Uphold Professional Integrity and Ethics: My focus will be on maintaining the highest 
standards of ethical practice, ensuring transparency and accountability in all aspects of 
pharmacy practice and governance. 

3) Encourage Innovation and Leading Practice: I will support the adoption of new technologies 
and innovative services to enhance pharmacy practice, optimize operations for care and 
responsiveness, and support for robust supply chain management to ensure medication 
availability. 

4) Foster Collaboration and Community Engagement: I will promote interprofessional 
collaboration for integrated care models and encourage engagement between pharmacies 
and their communities to address local health needs. 

Why I Am Suited for the Job 

With extensive experience across various sectors of pharmacy, including community retail, hospital 
pharmacy, the pharmaceutical industry, management consulting, and academia, I bring a well-
rounded perspective to the Board. My work with The Pharmacy Examining Board of Canada 
demonstrates my ability to lead and implement impactful changes. I have a proven track record of 
advocating for patient-centered care, professional development, and ethical practice. My 
collaborative approach and dedication to continuous improvement make me well-suited to 
represent and advance the interests of pharmacists and the public in Ontario. 

 


